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[EXT] 2023 ISCRC in Ft. Lauderdale FL

Schoolchoice Conference <schoolchoice.conference@gmail.com>
Fri 9/23/2022 1:23 PM

To: David Marshall <dtm0023@auburn.edu>;Natalie Neugebauer <nmn0011@auburn.edu>

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear David and Natalie:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for a research paper presentation on "Teacher
Morale, Job Satisfaction, and Burnout in Schools of Choice following the COVID-19 Pandemic",
submitted to the 2023 International Conference on School Choice and Reform, to be held January 13-
16, 2023 in Fort Lauderdale, FL at the Sonesta Fort Lauderdale Beach Hotel, has been accepted. We are
excited to have you participate in the conference!

Please register and make your hotel accommodations as soon as possible if you have not already done
so: http://iscrweb.org/register/ . Please also inform any co-authors/co-presenters in the session.

If you would like to apply for a travel subsidy, please see this web address:

http://iscrweb.org/2022-iscrc/2022-travel-grant/

Travel subsidies are extremely limited and preference is given to (a) international scholars and to (b)
junior scholars who have no other source of funding. Please direct any questions on travel subsidies to
the email address listed in the web link just referenced above.

We look forward to your participation in the conference!

Angela Dills, Tommaso Agasisti, Ian Kingsbury, Dany Shakeel, Angela Watson

ISCRC 2023 Program Committee
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